From: Barry Moncrieff

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 9:22 AM

To: Martin, Jackie

Subject: Springbank Dam re Presentation March 8

Hello Jackie,

I have been informed to notify you if I wish to make a presentation at the March 8 meeting re Springbank Dam. Please add me to the list. FYI, if required, I am a former member, past VP and regatta chair for the London Rowing Club. As such, I will support the reinstallation of the dam. However, I will be address the issue from a sustainability perspective and commenting on the water quality and quantity issues and how various stakeholders are interpreting data. I will also review the social value of the Thames River to the community. I have worked in the environmental sector for about 35 years and now act as a sustainability consultant.

If you have any question, feel free to contact me.

Best Regards,

**Barry** 

Barry Moncrieff, BSc., B.E.S., MEB, EP(CEA)

Reset Management Group Moving Toward Sustainability Business: 519-471-9696